
West Waukesha Bypass
PROJECT UPDATE

JULY 2019

CONTACTS:
John Kanzenbach, Construction PM
John.Kanzenbach@dot.wi.gov
(262) 548-6467

Heather Weber, Construction Communications
heatherweber@gmoxie.com
(414) 704-6422

Brad Bacilek, Project Leader
BBacilek@benesch.com
(414) 305-5275

As work continues on the West Waukesha Bypass 
Project, a new phase of work is slated to begin in early 
July.

Beginning Tuesday, July 9, Saylesville Road will be 
closed from WIS 59 for 1/4 of a mile south to realign 
the roadway. Saylesville Rd. is expected to reopen in 
its new configuration in late summer.

While the closure of Saylesville Rd. is in place, the 
following detour routes are suggested: From Les Paul 
Pkwy: Les Paul Pkwy east to Oakdale Rd. South on 
Oakdale Rd. to Lawnsdale Rd. West on Lawnsdale 
Rd. to River Rd. North on River Rd. to Saylesville Rd. 
From Saylesville Rd. Saylesville Rd. south to River 
Rd. South on River Rd. to Lawnsdale Rd. East on 
Lawnsdale Rd. to Oakdale Rd. North on Oakdale Rd. 
to Les Paul Pkwy.

Periodic updates will be sent out as the project 
progresses. Completion of the West Waukesha Bypass 
is scheduled for late 2019.
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